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 Runaway Sheep Rescued After Roaming Local Roads 

 
Tarentum, PA – In an unexpected turn of events, a runaway sheep became the center of a rescue mission 
this weekend after it was spotted wandering around Lower Burrell and Route 28. Thanks to the combined 
efforts of local fire departments, police, public works and vigilant community members, the adventurous 
animal was safely returned home after several hours on the loose. As they say, everything is baa-ck to 
normal! 

Storm the sheep, which had escaped its pen, was seen near major roadways, raising concerns for its safety 
and that of passing drivers. Local police, public works and firefighters swiftly coordinated a rescue effort, 
guiding the wooly wanderer back to safety before any harm could occur to it or anyone else. 
 
A Boat to the Rescue 
In an unexpected twist to the rescue, first responders utilized a boat to help the sheep up a hill near the 
riverbank where it had wandered. The challenging terrain made it difficult to help the animal, so the team 
innovatively used the boat to ensure the sheep’s safe return. Local authorities' combined creativity and 
teamwork proved crucial in this unique rescue. 

A Tireless Effort by Local Heroes 
This lighthearted yet urgent situation highlighted the dedication of our local fire and police departments. 
Whether rescuing animals or responding to emergencies, our first responders never shy away from even 
the most unexpected challenges. From battling fires to rounding up runaway sheep, they show unwavering 
commitment to keeping Tarentum and the surrounding areas safe. 

“We are incredibly grateful to everyone involved in ensuring the sheep was returned safely to its owners,” 
said Susan Clark, Councilmember and Eureka Captain. “It’s not every day our teams are called to handle 
something like this, but they approached it with professionalism and care, as they do with every challenge.” 

Reunited at Last 
The sheep is now happily back home, likely dreaming of its next great escape. Thanks to the quick actions 
of local authorities and concerned citizens, the wooly adventurer returned home unharmed. 

Please contact Tarentum Borough for more information or to learn more about how our first responders 
continue to keep our community safe. 
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